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I would like to strongly urge the committee to at least consider ODFW’s data on this 

matter, managed harvest has not threatened a species in Oregon in the 58 years I 

have been an Oregonian. Please don’t let sentiment and emotion become the 

standard by which we manage wildlife. 

ThankYou 

Brandy James 


